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Hello Ed,

It was a pleasure speaking with you in regards of the above. As mentioned, If the debris
was generated during the most recent hurricanes, then the removal of the debris from
the waterway may be considered exempt under the Emergency Order(s). With that being
said, the contractors must still use BMPs to ensure minimal disturbances to the
waterway are caused during debris removal.

Please see additional guidance here: https://www.floridadisaster.org/dem/Executive-

directors-office/legal/emergency-orders/

In addition, you can report to the following link: https://floridadebriscleanup.com/ for
potential assistance.

Thankyou,

Anthony Vixayo

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Southwest District

Environmental Specialist 11

: Anthony.Vixayo@FloridaDEP.gov
PROTECTING 1IDA TOGETHER Office: 813-470-5757



mailto:Anthony.Vixayo@FloridaDEP.gov
mailto:Edward.Wilmes@myclearwater.com
https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/2AUICo2P2Lsv5rlGT1fncpLFAo?domain=floridadisaster.org/
https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/2AUICo2P2Lsv5rlGT1fncpLFAo?domain=floridadisaster.org/
https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/mm7QCpYPYMhAqnQLUDh9cGK6BT?domain=floridadebriscleanup.com/
https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/IebJCqx9xNIXn8LrFQiMcEL-u7?domain=dep.state.fl.us/
mailto:Anthony.Vixayo@FloridaDEP.gov
https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/P7kXCrk6kOh278wjcysBc4jL17?domain=survey.dep.state.fl.us





